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Mr Adrian McCreesh ;ﬁw;{frastmcmrmi.gou.uu
Chief Executive
Mid Ulster Council Network Development
Circular Road County Hall
Dungannon Drumragh Avenue
Co Tyrone OMAGH
BT716DT BT79 7AF

Tel: 028 8225 4161
Our reference:

26th of July 2023
Dear Mr McCreesh

RE: KILLYBRACKEN RD - PROPOSED STOPPING-UP & EGLISH RD - PROPOSED ADVISORY
30MPH SPEED LIMIT

Following recent representation regarding road safety in the area, DFl Roads propose
‘stop-up’ an area of land as shown coloured red on the attached plan.

In conjunction with the suggested road closure, we also propose placing an advisory
30mph speed limit on the Eglish Rd.

| would be obliged if you would indicate if are affected by the proposed road closure and
whether or not you have any objections to this proposal.

A response on or before the 28" of August 2023 is requested.
Thanking you in anticipation.
Yours faithfully

Brendan Elliott

DFI Roads
Network Development
SO RECEIVED
Hall,Omagh

- 2 AUG 2073
02882254161
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